
“The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.” Psalm 23:1 
 

3B June Newsletter 

Dear Parents,  

 

It is hard to believe that May has come and gone, and that this is the last 

newsletter of the school year!  

We have a full month ahead of us! Students will be writing and presenting their 

animal research reports to the class. They will also be performing reader’s theatre 

stories this month. Students will continue to practice their keyboarding skills using 

the program All the Write Type. The login information for students who want to 

practice at home is on their home folder. The website link can be found on our 3B 

website under Student Resources.  

In Math, we have finished our measurement unit and will be learning about 

fractions and angles. Anytime this month, students can bring in their completed 

math review booklet for a prize, if they choose to.  

To celebrate the end of the school year, we will be having a bowling field trip in the 

morning of Friday, June 20
th

. Further details will be sent out shortly. 

Also on Friday, June 20
th

, our staff, students and families will be sharing a time 

called “Lunch on the Land” from 11:30 – 11:55 am in honour of National Indigenous 

People’s Day on June 21
st
.  

 

On this day, we invite parents, grandparents, siblings and anyone who wants to 

come, to join us as we eat our lunches outside and enjoy the beautiful nature that 

our God has blessed us with. Please send a normal lunch or bring a delicious picnic 

style lunch and join with your kids for this special event. Though there will be 

designated grade areas, if a family has kids in different grades, you are welcome 

to gather and eat together in your own space.  You may also want to invite a child 

who doesn’t have family attending to join your family! 

 

The one thing we ask is that students are not playing on equipment during the 

eating time.  The bell will indicate the end of eating time and students will be free 

to play during the recess portion of our lunch time. We are looking forward to 

sharing in this special time as a school community. 

  

 
 
 
 



 
 

Summer Birthdays 

We have been celebrating summer birthdays in May and will continue into 

June, as well as this month’s birthdays. We are trying to celebrate on or 

close to the day that a child’s birthday falls in the summer months.  

 

Report Cards are issued online on the last day of school, Wednesday June 25
th

 at 

the end of the day.  

 

It has been a delight to teach your children this year and get to know you 

as parents. Thank you for all the ways you have encouraged and supported 

us and your child this year. Your prayers, kind words, and love have meant a 

lot. It is such a blessing to teach at SCE. Each child is such a precious gift, 

and I have so enjoyed watching them learn and grow during grade 3.  

 

Have a great finish to the school year and may God bless your summer. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins 


